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9th July 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to you today to inform of plans for Monday 12th July.  We are all very excited 

about the England vs Italy football final on Sunday and really hope that we will be in a 

position to celebrate this on Monday.  

The academy is inviting staff and students who wish to participate to wear their England shirt 

on Monday. Students that wish to participate but do not have a football shirt may wear either 

a red, white or blue t-Shirt.  We encourage as many children to participate as possible and to 

really enjoy the day.   

Children are expected to wear their black school trousers/skirt and school shoes with their 

football shirt.  Children that do not wish to participate are expected to wear their academy 

uniform.   

We are all very aware that this is the first England Euro final ever, and the first since the 

1966 final, so there is incredible excitement.  We want to create memories for children while 

at school and hope that this will be a day that they are able to remember.  

The academy will start at 8:30am as normal.  I am asking please that children do not arrive 

with face paints and other accessories.  This will be a full educational day at the academy for 

all students, and in all lessons. While in class, the learning environments need to be calm 

and focused.  

You are also hopefully aware; the academy was visited yesterday by Matthew Newbury from 

Her Majesty’s Inspectors at Ofsted. While we felt we had a positive day at the academy, the 

full report will not be available until the start of the next academic in September at which 

point we will notify you of the outcome and share access to the report.  

I wish you a very enjoyable weekend.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Tina Lee                                                                                                                             

Principal  
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